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PRESS RELEASE 
February 7, 2015 

SEARCH WARRANT RESULTS IN FOUR DRUG ARRESTS 
 

Gulf County Sheriff Mike Harrison announces the arrest of four individuals on drug 

charges.  Josie W. Miller (30), Timothy R. Miller (36), Joseph W. Sketoe (39), and Jamie 

L. Bruner (29) were all charged with Possession of Methamphetamine, Possession of 

Less than Twenty Grams of Marijuana and Possession of Drug Paraphernalia.   

 

The arrests stem from a search warrant executed at 101 Rhodes Drive in Wewahitchka on 

the evening of Friday, February 6
th

.  The GCSO Narcotics Unit secured a search warrant 

after deputies responded to the address due to a 911 call regarding a domestic dispute.  

During the investigation into the call, deputies detected a strong odor of marijuana inside 

the residence and observed a plastic baggie of meth in plain view.  The residence was 

secured and a search warrant obtained for the residence. 

 

During the execution of the warrant deputies discovered more methamphetamine in the 

residence along with stolen property.  Deputies recovered a trailer reported stolen to the 

Bay County Sheriff’s Office and a boat, along with its motor and trailer, reported stolen 

to the Panama City Police Department.     

 

All subjects were transported and booked into the Gulf County Detention Facility.  

Additional charges are pending as the investigation continues.       
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